

May 27, 2014

Pastor Chad Brekke, Lead Pastor Prince of Peace Lutheran Church 7217 West Broadway Brooklyn Park, MN 55428

Dear Pastor Brekke,

On behalf of the youth, staff and board of Avenues for Homeless Youth, I want to thank the Prince of Peace Lutheran Church for the generous contribution of \$1,025 to Avenues for Homeless Youth! This donation for the development of Brooklyn Avenues will help provide safe and stable shelter and transitional housing with intensive support services for homeless youth ages 16 to 21 from the northwest suburbs.

The homeless youth face huge challenges at a very young age. Without a stable home and adult guidance, it is very hard for them to go to school, keep a job, or even find food. But, homeless youth are resilient and full of potential. Your support will help them find stability, then start to trust and plan for their futures. The Prince of Peace Lutheran Church will give them this opportunity.

Thank you for supporting the development of Brooklyn Avenues and for your commitment to helping homeless youth of the northwest suburbs move from surviving the streets to thriving young adults!

Sincerely,

Deborah Loon
Executive Director

For more information on Avenues, contact info@avenuesforyouth.org or 612-522-1690. You may also visit us at www.avenuesforyouth.org and find us on Facebook, GiveMN.org and Twitter.

Howkyonder your commitment to the committee youth!

Avenues for Homeless Youth is a 501(c)(3) tax-exempt organization. In keeping with IRS rules, no goods or services were given in exchange for this donation.